
Subject: Re: audio show in S A . TX info
Posted by FredT on Sun, 05 Nov 2006 10:51:12 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Sorry I didn't see your post, but I was already on my way to SA when it appeared. Pictures from
the meeting are online in the general forum. The next Lone Star Bottlehead meeting will be at my
house in Houston on January 20th.
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